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Acp-EC Economic Partnership Agreements 

Communication from Brazil

The following communication, dated 25 January 2008, is being circulated at the request of the Delegation of Brazil.

_______________


Regarding the next meeting of the General Council, which will be held on the 5th of February, the Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva would kindly request the inclusion of an item regarding the issues of the "ACP-EU Economic Partnership Agreements" in the agenda.


Brazil is concerned that the new agreements may include clauses that require the extension to the EU of any preferences, on a line-by-line basis, made to other parties under regional agreements or under arrangements made between developing countries.  Brazil believes that this would be contrary to the Enabling Clause and would, therefore, have systemic implications that justify its discussion in the General Council.
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